
 
 
August 8, 2023 

 

Dear Costco Member, 

Costco records indicate that you, or one of your add-on members, have purchased Item #1653363 

Coddle Aria Fabric Sleeper Sectional between May 26, 2023 and August 7, 2023. 

 

It has come to our attention that on some of the units that were shipped, the front two (2) wheels on 

the pullout sleeper may have been damaged during transit. 

If you find that the wheels are damaged, an upgraded replacement set of wheels can be sent to you at 

no charge.   

Please contact our customer service team at 1-866-294- 6630 (8:00 am to 5:00 pm Pacific) or email 

customerservice@coddleme.com and provide your name, contact information and delivery address. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 

If you are unsatisfied with your purchase for any reason, please return the item to your local Costco for 

a full refund. 

Sincerely,  

Team Coddle 


